
Sewer and Water Committee Meeting 

07/12/2012 

 
Where:  Township Office 
 
When:  10:00 A.M. 
 
Who Present:  Peggy Anderson, Jim Zerbst & Bruce Petersen 
 
Discussion Points: 

 

>>  Two letters that went out to Audrey Chamberlin & Mike Laajala concerning their 
separate situations with the new Dakota Heights sewer hookup. (See letters) 
 
>>  Discussed the need to have maintenance staff time cards truly evidence what they are 
involved with.  This is especially true concerning Woodland water and Dakota Heights. 
This knowledge will help with future Township budgeting. 
 
>>  The new user charges for the new system will go on the accounts beginning with the 
August first billing evidencing usage for the month of July. 
 
>>  Sewer ordinance – base fee should evidence one base fee per one living space. His 
credit should be approximately $991.00 per each of his three duplexes. 
 
>>  Sewage lift station pumps in the Hurontown/Dodgeville project have been replaced 
due to construction flaws.  The Twp. got 1.5 years of usage out of them before their 
replacement.  It was a factory recall. 
 
Adjourned at 11:15 A.M.   
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
Bruce Petersen 
Township Supervisor 


